
Village of Newport regular meeting – May 17, 2021 

The regular meeting of the Village of Newport was called to order on May 17, 2021 @ 7:09 PM by Mayor 

Hennings with the following members present: 

Mayor – Ashley Hennings  
Trustee – Steven Woods 
Trustee – Thomas Roberts 
 
Tricia Foster (clerk), Herm Harris (street superintendent), George Farley (codes & zoning) 
 
Absent: Michele Weakley (treasurer), Cathy Asaro (deputy clerk), Michael Woods (water 
superintendent), Carl Parow (streets) 
 
Closed meeting due to Covid-19 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
Approval of Minutes: 
Motion made by Mayor Hennings, Seconded by Trustee Woods to accept the minutes as written for the 
April 19, 2021, regular meeting, April 21, 2021, Re-Org meeting and April 19, 2021, Budget Hearing. 
All in Favor: Mayor Hennings, Trustee Woods, Trustee Roberts 
Opposed: None 
Motion carried. 
 
Dept. Head Report: 
 
History: 
No new business 
 
Water superintendent: 
Michael Woods gave his report, and it will be placed on file. 
 
Street Superintendent: 
Herm Harris gave his report, and it will be placed on file. 
 
Codes & Zoning: 
George Farley gave his report, and it will be placed on file. 
 
Fire District: 
No new Business 
 
Playground: 
No new business 
 
Treasurer: 
Michele Weakley gave her report, and it will be placed on file. 
 



gen abs 12 vouchers 108-120 $2807.25 checks 11243-11254 

water abs 12 vouchers 58-63 $2793.06 checks 3578-3582 

Mayor Hennings stated looking into sewer grants for the Downtown District.  Discussion ensued. 
 
Mayor Hennings stated that Carl Parow from streets Dept. probationary period has ended the village has 
no complaints with him and think that he will be a great asset for the village and will be keeping him on 
long term.  
 
The Vouchers were reviewed and signed, and the bank statements and balance sheets were reviewed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Tricia L Foster 
Village Clerk 
 
 
 


